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We, the family of St Peter’s, united in faith by God, strive to learn and grow together to be the best we possibly can everyday.       
Newsletter Number 05                                            October 6th 2017
Dear Parents and Friends,
This week has been a busy one as ever. 

Mobile phones and children………….. We had an issue in Y6 this week and my thanks for our supportive parents.
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Some points arising from that situation are:

1) Do you monitor your child’s phone on a daily basis?    

2) Is your phone linked to theirs?

3) Is your child on the phone after 9pm on a school night?

4) Do you understand the apps your child uses?

And my recommendations are these:

1) You should. You pay the bills I’m sure.

2) This is easy to do look it up online.

3) They shouldn’t be. Electrical stimulation of the brain does not allow good rest or sleep which is vital for your child’s development- maybe take their phone away at 9pm and return it in the morning.
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Please read the information on this website. (Y)Our children need to be safe and protected online. This will help you.                                                                       
World Mental Health Day                                                   
Tuesday 10th October is World Mental Health Day and the children will be taking park in a range of mindfulness and wellbeing activities. Children are invited to wear yellow and donate 50p to the charity Heads Together. If you would like to find out more about Mental health and the charity, please use this link: https://www.headstogether.org.uk/about-heads-together
Drivers.

Please be considerate about where you park as our school is in a residential area where other people live and work. 
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Parents of Y5.

All your children will be in a Young Voices show at the O2 on 29th January. They all have a letter for you. Ticket money or cheques payable to St Peter’s RC Primary School. As soon as possible. First orders will be placed on Monday 16th October. Every family should try to buy at least one. I will supply a coach to get parents there and back.  Your Y5 child will be with me and will not need a ticket or a coach space.

3B.
Dear Parents of 3B in the summer we were trying to sort out Miss Buehler’s visa. We have got her visa granted but the red tape of immigration is still delaying everything. Miss Soyinka will continue till Miss Buehler returns.
Meantime please bear with us as we will do the best we can for your children.

Children travelling home alone.
Ideally these will only be Y6 children. In every case parents must speak to me and put in writing their reasons. We want to develop the independence of our children but every case is different.
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Breakfast Club
Breakfast club will now open at 7.30am.
We are now not taking any cash for Breakfast club payments. All Payments are to be made in advance via Parentpay. (please see website for more information)
7.30am – 8.45am (last entrance at 8.30am) £2.00 per session
Please make sure a responsible adult drops your children off at breakfast club and not an older sibling from the school who will then either go home or out to an adult waiting in the car. Once your child is on school premises they are expected to stay. Food is provided please do not send children in with food from shops or home.     
Solos and Siblings Photo Day
This will be on Monday 6th November. Please make sure your child is in FULL school uniform.
Newsletter/website.

Firstly thank you to those of you who read this every week. We put it on the website and email it out to the emails we have for you. 

The website can also be seen through a free app –Schudio School App   then put in the postcode and all of it is on your phone for free.
Blog
A new addition to our website under the parents section informing you of what your child/children have been learning this week. Please take a look.

Please see some photos of school life on our twitter link: @stpetersdagenham   
Chaplaincy Newsletter 

This is a new monthly newsletter that can be found on our website. Please take a look at this month’s edition
Attendance

If your child is not coming into school, please call the school office by 10am on the first day they are absent and let us know the reason.
Contact Information
Please make sure you keep us updated in any changes to addresses, emails and telephone numbers. 
Parent Pay

Your child will no longer receive a hot dinner if their account is not at least £2.10 in credit.  An emergency meal could be given at Mr Craft’s discretion if you contact the Office before 9.30am. It is your responsibility to make sure your child’s parent pay is in credit at all times.   
PE Kits
Please make sure all PE Kits are in school. Navy blue shorts, a plain white T shirt and black plimsolls. No loopy earrings are allowed only small studs which must come out for PE.                               
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Parentview.
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views
This link should take you to the OFSTED parents questionnaire. Please complete it when you get a moment. All the evidence helps us.
Happy Birthday 2nd October – 8th October

Simon Johnson 5, Joshua Boakye-Yiadom 11, Lianne-Candice Jimenez 7, Faith Anoruo 8, Chiamanda Nwokerie 8, Amber Jimenez 8, Elena Acott  6, Daniel Adesina 6, Boluwatife Babs-Ojedokun 11, Ethan Osei 4.
Party Bags
We love to celebrate a birthday at St Peter’s. We just ask that any birthday cake is pre-cut and wrapped individually and party bags are not too heavy as they must be brought in with the child first thing in the morning. THEY WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED IN THE OFFICE.
	Mon 9thd Oct

	3.15pm – 4.30pm
	Yr 5        Multisports

	Tues 10th Oct

	8am 
8am
3.15pm – 4.25pm      
3.15pm – 4.30pm
	Yr 2        Judo
Yr 3        Multisports
Yr 3/4    Football 
Yr 4        Multisports

Non Uniform Day for Mental Health Awareness. Children to wear Yellow

	Wed 11th Oct

	8am
	Yr 5/6    Girls Gymnastics

	Thurs 12thOct

	8am
	Yr 5/6    Boys Gymnastics




	Fri 13th Oct
	8am

8am 
8am 
2.45 pm                   
	Yr 3        Judo

Yr 5/6    Boys Football

Yr 5/6    Girls Football
Whole School Assembly  
        


Yours sincerely, 
Mr D Craft Headteacher     
